
    

Norfolk Teaching School Hubs: 

Webinar for school leaders on reformed National Professional Qualification 

Teaching School Hubs provide high-quality professional development to teachers at all stages of 

their careers. The two Teaching School Hubs serving Norfolk’s schools are: 

• Inspiration Teaching School Hub, serving Breckland, Great Yarmouth and South Norfolk 

(plus Waveney).  

• the Julian Teaching School Hub (based at Notre Dame High School), serving Broadland, 

King’s Lynn and West Norfolk, North Norfolk and Norwich: 

We are delighted with the engagement from schools with our Early Career Teachers services and 

continue to welcome contact from schools, as their recruitment for September concludes. We now 

want to share information regarding another key part of our service: National Professional 

Qualifications (NPQs). 

 

Find out more about Reformed NPQs 

NPQs are being overhauled, as part of the ‘Golden Thread’ of high-quality, evidence-based 

professional development. The new suite of qualifications includes specialist routes, whilst the 

existing qualifications retained will based on an updated evidence-base coherent with and building 

on the Early Career Framework. 

On Wednesday 7th July 4-5pm we are holding a briefing event for school leaders (book here), 

together with Educate Norfolk/NCC, where we will: 

• Outline how and why NPQs are changing. 

• Confirm our DfE approved NPQ lead providers and outline their distinctive features to help 

with your decision-making. 

• Update schools on scholarship funding (subject to DfE confirmation). 

We hope that you can join us, to learn more about this exciting development. 

 

Contacts 

Inspiration Teaching School Hub: Louise Jackson (inspirationteachinghub@inspirationtrust.org)  

Julian Teaching School Hub: Roger Higgins (julian-tsh@ndhs.org.uk) 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/npq-launch-event-tickets-159099614229
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